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21 February 2018 
 
Spring term B PE days 
The days for PE lessons during the spring term B are- 
 
Mondays for orange class.  Please come to school wearing joggers and trainers; 
Tuesdays and Thursdays for yellow class; 
Mondays and Fridays for green class; 
Tuesdays and Fridays for red and blue class. 
 
Children need to have their PE kit for every PE lesson.  Please ensure that your 
child has their plain white t-shirt, navy or black shorts and trainers or sandshoes 
for every PE lesson.  Children may not wear school shoes to do PE.   
 
Children with long hair should have it tied back on PE days.  Children are not 
allowed to wear earrings or nay jewellery for PE.  Children who cannot remove 
their own earrings should not wear earrings on PE days. 
 
Please check that your child’s PE kit and school uniform is named.  Lots of time is 
spent trying to match children to the correct clothes after PE lessons. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Miss Chappell 
Headteacher 
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